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June 6, 2020 

Michael Conklin, Environmental Engineer 

Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 

1504 West Washington Street 

Marquette, Ml 49855 

RE: Open Burning Notification Letter 

Dear Michael, 

Received 
EGLE/AQD 

JUN 1 0 2020 
Maces ____ Maers, __ _ 

Fil_e: ______________ - _- _-_-_-;-=-= -;=-;= cc_ 

This letter is to serve as a confirmation of receipt of your letter dated May 21, 2020. JCS, Inc. intends on 

adhering to the actions you recommended by not open burning on the premises, unless it is an 

acceptable burn material such as "brush". 

Our alternative method of dealing with burnable refuse not allowed per your letter, will be to dispose of it 

into a solid waste container such as a dumpster, which we currently rent and have on-site. 

If I can be of any more assistance please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Project Manager 

CC: Paul Jurmu, Owner 


